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Chair Taylor, Members of the Committee,

The Oregon Home Builders Association opposes SB 907.

Our builders want to keep their employees safe, and they strive to work together with them to
understand and comply with OR-OSHA’s workplace safety rules.

OSHA does a good job of educating employers and employees on their safety and rights on the job.
Oregon has some of the strongest workplace and environmental health protections in the country.
State and Federal law already provides workers with a Right to Refuse Work.

SB 907 adds unnecessary subjectivity and liability to a clear protection that currently exists. It's a
massive and unnecessary expansion that would create significant liability for employers across every
sector of the economy.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide these comments.

Jodi Hack
CEO, Oregon Home Builders Assoc.
jodi@oregonhba.com




